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Al Khozama Kindergarten, Dammam.

  
Dear parent, 
Greetings from AKIS!

“The goal of early childhood education should
be to activate the child’s own natural desire to
learn” – Maria Montessori 

It is that time of the year to bid adieu to yet
another glorious academic year filled with fun,
adventures and exciting learning opportunities!
Our kindergartners have completed yet another
successful year filled with learning, new
accomplishments and new milestones covered!
Our senior KG students graduated to grade 1 in
an eventful graduation ceremony held on 20th
February, 2025. Our junior kindergartners and
preschoolers have progressed to the next level
of kindergarten education. Wishing you all joyful
learning experiences!

The unwavering support and confidence
extended by our parent community has always
been our inspiration and our support. Heartfelt
gratitude for your trust and cooperation which
has helped us provide meaningful learning
opportunities for our children. 

Wishes for yet another exciting year!
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March 4th - Parent
Teacher Conference
(PTM 3)

March 9th- New
academic year
begins.
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Review  WeekReview  Week
Review Week is an exciting time in our kindergarten classrooms! It
provides opportunities for our little learners to revisit important
concepts, reinforce their understanding, and build confidence in
their skills. Through engaging activities, we ensure that children
grasp foundational lessons while having fun.

During this special week, we focus on reviewing letters, numbers,
shapes, colours, and early Literacy and Numeracy skills. Teachers
use interactive games and hands-on activities, to make learning
enjoyable. Our young learners also participate in group activities
and movement-based exercises that reinforce their knowledge in a
playful way.

Review Week not only helps children strengthen their understanding
but also allows teachers to assess the student’s progress and
scaffold the learning process, if needed. This exercise boosts
confidence and helps celebrate achievements before moving on to
new learning adventures.



The kindergartners of Al Khozama International
School, Dammam hosted a tapestry of vibrant
performances to celebrate multicultural diversity
as part of the KG Annual and Graduation Day
2025 which was held at The Holiday Inn, Al Khobar
on 20th February, Thursday.
Mr Kassim Shajahan, Principal of Al Muna
International School, Dammam was the chief
guest of the event. Mr Fahad Al Asmari, Deputy
General Manager of Al Khozama International
Company, Mr Razi Sheikhpareeth, Deputy Group
Manager, Best Group of Schools, the Saudi
Principal Awad Isa Al Hakan were the guests of
honour. 
KG Coordinator Ms Aswathi S ushered in the
ceremony with the welcome address which was
followed by the Principal Ms Susan Liju Ipe
presenting the KG Annual Report for the
academic year 2024-25. 
UKG graduation ceremony of the 2024-25 batch
and the felicitation ceremony of Grade 10 merit
holders of the academic years 2022-23 & 2024-
25 were the highlights of the day. 
Certificates of appreciation were also presented
to the kindergarten teachers by the Deputy
Group Manager Mr Razi Sheikpareeth and the
Principal Ms Susan Liju Ipe. The coruscating event
was the team effort of the staff and students of Al
Khozama Kindergarten and was a visual feast for
the audience. The KG Annual and Graduation
ceremony marks the end of the academic year
2024-25 for the KG department.
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Saudi Founding Day celebrations
held on 13th February 2025, was a
joyous year end celebration.
Students dressed up in
traditional Saudi attires enjoyed
eating marshmallows around a
campfire with their friends.
Students also brought home
cooked food and shared it with
their classmates to celebrate the
end of the academic year. The
day filled with fun and frolic
created beautiful and fun
memories for the kindergartners.



  

WELCOME TO THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR...

A new school year rings in again with new
challenges and new learning opportunities.

We believe in a progressive education rooted in
social and ethical values, one which lays
emphasis on the holistic development of the
learners.

Here is wishing each one of our little learners at
Al Khozama Kindergarten an exciting and
eventful academic year ahead!

Happy learning to all!
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Reminders / RequestsReminders / Requests

Kindly ensure the regular attendance of your ward, this is to
facilitate a smooth learning experience for your ward and to
prevent gaps in the learning progress.

 It is mandatory for the students to wear id cards to the
school daily.

Kindly inform your child’s Homeroom teacher promptly via
mail if the child needs to be absent from school for a long
duration.

Please ensure that your ward reaches school on time every
day. 

School timings during Ramadan - 8.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.

"The magic of learning never ends!"


